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Monica Hawkins

From: McPhersons <camelot@ontera.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 8:21 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: ALC Question for special meeting February 4th

Good Evening: 
Kindly submit the following to be addressed at the special meeting February 4th regarding the Algonquin Land Claim and 
the Mattawa River Provincial Park. 
 
I support a fair and reasonable settlement to the land claim and understand a transfer of land parcels should be part of 
the settlement, and this can be accomplished without changing the protected status of a regulated provincial park. My 
question is why is a portion of the Mattawa River Provincial Park still being considered for disposition and development 
when the consultation and planning for the Lands for Life / Living Legacy process clearly designated this as a protected 
area for important ecological and social reasons and the sensitivity of this protected park is even more significant now 
than when the decision to protect it was finalized? 
 
Regards, 
Johanna McPherson 
832 MacPherson Dr. 
Corbeil, ON  P0H 1K0 
(705) 492-8656 


